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Homes On The Hill (HOTH-CDC) is a nonprofit organization providing decent, affordable housing for low- 
and moderate-income individuals and families and helping to strengthen their neighborhoods.  Services 
include rehabilitation of existing properties and the development of new construction for both rental and 
homeownership projects; homeownership education programs in English and Spanish; one-on-one 
homebuyer, credit, and foreclosure counseling in English and Spanish; down payment assistance for 
qualified buyers; and community development.   
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OCDCA Board Members Recognized 
Ohio Community Development Corporation Association recognizes its Board members 

 
On August 8, 2012, Ohio Community Development Corporation Association Board members were 
recognized for their leadership, dedication, and commitment to the organization at the OCDCA retreat. 
Our own Homes on the Hill Executive Director and President of the OCDCA Stephen Torsell received the 
Executive Leadership Award. Following him was Vice President Don Corley, receiving the Outstanding 
Executive Officer Award; and Secretary Beth Long, receiving the Outstanding Board Member Award. 
Other board members include Treasurer Al Norris and member Dave Salucci.    
 
Coming off of this exciting retreat, the OCDCA is looking forward to its 28th Annual Conference, 
“Cleveland: Rockin’ Revitalization,” in Cleveland OH, October 4-5, 2012.  
 
Congratulations to all recipients!!!  
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